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— NOTICE TO SUBSCRIBERS —

EDITOR RCHP
QUARTERLY

We are in the midst of converting all subscription records from our old 
manual system to an automatic, computer-controlled, super-duper system. 
Work on this conversion began last January and will continue until October, 

at least. Whereas we expect great things from this "computerization " — 
much saving of time and money — converting our records has delayed the 
normal processing of changes to subscribers' records that we receive in the 

mail. If, for example, you receive two expiry notices after having already 
paid your subscription renewal with the first notice, please note that all 
expiry notices request you disregard them if you have already paid. We 

may not have had time to cancel second and third notices being mailed to 
you. Your patience will be appreciated by the Quarterly staff.

If you do have a problem with your Quarterly subscription, please drop us a 
Une, explaining the particulars. We'H do our best to get back to you as soon 

as we are able.
Thank you for your understanding. Editor
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